Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
As a part of my dissertation for MA Social Work program I research topic: Violence against social workers - safety of social workers and of service users

The aim of the research is to examine how the profession of social work is affected by work-related violence and if there is a need to change current policy context, legislation, procedures or practice.

One of the research questions is:

1.    What is recent protection (legislation, recent policy context, practice and procedures) from work-related violence for social workers in the UK?

To answer my research question I would like to kindly ask you to answer following two questions:

1.    Which policy(ies) related to a prevention of Social work staff from service user violence do you have. If possible, please send your policy(ies) via e-mail as an attachment or please provide link to the online version of policy(ies)
Leicester City Council’s Health and Safety policy includes two discrete ‘Safety Management Standards’ that provide for the prevention of Social work staff from service user violence.  Please find the relevant information attached.
2.    Which training related to prevention, reduce and/or dealing with work-related violence against Social Workers was available for staff within last 12 months.

· Team Teach for Residential staff. 

· Personal Safety & Lone Working

· Working with Hostile & Evasive Families

· DV-Engaging with families & assess risk

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


